
you can put on your arm and 
shoot, a bird gun, and a scope. 
What do the elves like to do 
when they are not making toys? 
I will leave a surprise snack out 
for you! 

Love, 
Boone Roberts

Dear Santa, 
I would like a new bike, a 

rolling track, and some candy. 
How cold is it at the North Pole? 

Love, 
Logan Runyon 

Dear Santa, 
I would like a bike, a chicken, 

and a basketball. When is your 
birthday? I want to give you a 
present for your birthday. 

Love, 
Rance Saucedo 

Dear Santa, 
I have been a good girl. I 

would like a Barbie Dream 
Closet, a small cup, and some 
blocks to share with Kamryn. Is 
Mrs. Claus going with you to 
deliver toys? I will leave 
pumpkin pie and milk out for 
you. 

Love, 
Kallie Stanford

Dear Santa, 
I have been a very good boy. I 

would like a toy police car, a toy 
army, and a Nerf  gun. How long 
does it take you to deliver all the 
toys? I will leave out cookies and 
milk for you and carrots for your 
reindeer. 

Love, 
River Thomas 

Dear Santa, 
I would like a take-apart Iron 

Man, a zombie Minecraft game, 
and a fish toy for my baby sister. 
How much does it snow at the 
North Pole? I will leave cookies 
and milk out for you and a 
toothbrush to brush your teeth. 

Love, 
Harrison Turners

might like to receive a big red 
bike.  I also have a question for 
you!  What do your reindeer 
eat?

With Love and Gratitude,
Sunnie Anderson

Dear Santa,
My name is Jaden Bybee and I 

am 6 years old.  This year I’ve 
been good.  Something good I 
did this year was be kind to 
others.  This year I might like to 

Dear Santa, 
My birthday is December 16th 

and I will be turning 5. I would 
like a dirt bike, a small guitar, 
and bullets for my gun. How 
many elves work for you at the 
North Pole? I will leave a 
sandwich, cookies and milk out 
for you. 

Love, 
Caleb Fisher 

Dear Santa, 
I would like a unicorn, a nice 

phone, and a new jacket. I live 
in Robert Lee now. How long 
does it take you to get here? 

Love, 
Korbyn Fisher 

Dear Santa, 
I am 5 years old and I am in 

Pre-K. I would like a Barbie 
Dream Closet, a new globe, and 
a new Barbie. How many 
reindeer do you have? I will 
leave you a big cookie and some 
tea. I hope you fit through our 
chimney! 

Love, 
Kynlee Mccown

Dear Santa, 
I have been a good girl this 

year. I would like LOL dolls, 
Barbies, and a Barbie Dream 
House. Do your elves ever have 
snow ball fights? I will leave 
cookies and milk for you! 

Love, 
Alannah Portales 

Dear Santa, 
I would like a Barbie Dream 

House, a ballerina Barbie, and 
an LOL doll. Do you have a 
favorite reindeer? I will leave 
cookies and milk for you and a 
carrot for your reindeer. 

Love, 
Riley Prieto 

Dear Santa, 
I would like a spider man gun 

Dear Santa,
My name is Sunnie Anderson 

and I am 5 years old.  This year 
I’ve been good.  Something 
good I did this year was help my 
Mimi wash dishes.  This year I 


